
From: Linda Hallgren <linrha@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 12:56:49 PM 
To: Bumpus, Sonia (UTC) 
Subject: Columbia Solar Project - Yes! (but not on farmland)  
  
Hello Sonia, 
 
I just read an article in the Seattle Times about the Columbia Solar Project. 
I'm excited to hear we have a solar farm on the way.   
 
I don't know much detail about the project, but the Times said that farm land may be used. 
I wanted to express my strong opinion that we need to protect our farm land for food  
production. We will have more and more people flooding this area in the near future 
and we need to protect the food supply. I support development of the "solar farm" 
on non food growing land. 
Thanks for helping with the project. 
 
Best to you, 
Linda 
 
Linda R. Hallgren, cphc  
 
Building Designer 
Certified Passive House Consultant 

Hallgren Design 
360.628.2408 
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